
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JOIN US TO GET UPDATES ON THE LATEST BtB ACTIVITIES AND SHARE WITH US 
YOUR IDEAS AND RECOMMENDATIONS TO MOVE AFFORDABLE HOUSING IN 

OTTAWA FORWARD. 
 
Broadening the Base (BtB) is a community based, collaborative and inclusive initiative that brings 
together business and community leaders to identify new and innovative partnerships and resources to 
accelerate affordable housing development in Ottawa.  We are pleased to invite members of the Ottawa 
community to come and hear what we’ve been up to and to share with us their knowledge and 
recommendations on moving the initiative forward. 
 
The community meeting is open to anyone interested in attending. Details are as follows: 

 
DATE:  MONDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2015 
TIME:  3:00 p.m – 4:30 p.m. 
LOCATION:   CCOC Beaver Barracks (464 Metcalfe) 
 
Please RSVP by December 5 to coordinator@btbottawa.ca 
 
For more information on Broadening the Base, check out our website at btbottawa.ca or 
follow us on twitter @btbottawa 
 
 

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY MEETING 

November 23, 2015 
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